

Dear Parent/Carer

As you may be aware, Pupils at St David’s Primary School have the opportunity to learn to play a musical instrument with tuition provided during school hours through the North Lanarkshire Council’s Instrumental Music Service.


Currently we have spaces on the Brass instrumental timetable.
Pupils wishing to apply for a place will be considered to identify their suitability and indeed their preference for one of these instruments.


In line with current Scottish Government policy, instrumental music lessons in schools are free of charge and we also have a number of instruments which will be available on loan to those pupils who join the Brass instrument timetable, so this is an excellent opportunity for pupils to try a musical instrument.

If you would like your child to be considered for instrumental lessons please fill in the section below and return it to your child’s class Teacher.

For further information please do not hesitate to contact the school


HT 

✁……………………………………………………………………………………


I would like my child __________________________________________________  

Class________________ to be considered for lessons on a Brass Instrument.


Signed___________________________________ Parent/Carer


Contact no _______________________________________________


